

September 28, 2009

Ms. Jessie Wilcox Renegade Parts Washers 2320 Zinga Dr. Reedsburg, WI 53959

Re: Wastewater discharge

Subject: Letter of acceptability

Dear Ms. Wilcox,

The City of St. Charles has received the analytical report for the proposed discharges to our Sanitary Sewer System.

Based on a volume of approximately 20 gallons every 3-4 months, we find this discharge to be acceptable.

In the event of a change in volume or usage, the City requires that the proposed discharge be retested and those results resubmitted to my attention.

I also recommend that a representative of your company review the City's sewer use ordinance. This can be found on the City of St. Charles website at www.stcharlesil.org.

If you have any further questions, please contact me at the below listed information.

Sincerely,

Michael Burnett

Environmental Services Division Manager

W/2 Butt

630 443-3925